
ERRATUM: EGDF 2020/21
ADVERTISEMENT PLACED IN

PUBLICATIONS
In Terms of the EGDF advertisement which

was recently placed in December 2019
Kindly note that the due date for applications

has been extended. The new closing date is
 24 January 2020, at 16h00.

Please note that all applications can be
posted, sent via courier services and placed

in the tender box provided at Metlife Towers.
For further information please contact Ms Michelle

Smith on 053 802 1646
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